
The Beaverton School District recognizes the diversity and worth of all individuals and groups.  It is the policy of the Beaverton 
School District that there will be no discrimination or harassment of individuals or groups based on race, color, religion, 

 gender, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, national origin, marital status, age, veterans' status, 
 genetic information or disability in any educational programs, activities or employment. 

  
 

 
FIRST READING OF SCHOOL BOARD POLICIES 

 
 

 POLICY ISSUE/SITUATION: 
 
Attached are OSBA and BSD staff suggested changes presented for a first reading.  The  
policies are: 
 

• CCG – Licensed Evaluation – Administrators 
• GCN-GDN – Evaluation of Staff 
• JO – Education Records 
• JOB – Personally Identifiable Information 

 
BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
 

Departments are continuing to work to reach compliance of the policies pertinent to their areas.  During 
this school year we will continue to present various sets of new policy changes for review. 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
It is recommended that the School Board review these first readings.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BOARD MEETING DATE 
May 20, 2013 






















